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Board Direction 
PL02.247598 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on February 28th, 2017.  

 

The Board decided to grant permission generally in accordance with the Inspector's 

recommendation, and for the reasons, considerations and conditions set out in his 

report. 

 

  

Board Member  Date: Feb. 28th, 2017 

 Nicholas Mulcahy   

 


